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I fully support PTs being able to perform dry needling in OR. I moved to OR nearly 3 

years ago from CO where I performed dry needling for 6 years. Not being able to 

provide this service to my patients  here in OR is unfortunate to say the least. PTs 

are more than qualified to perform the service safely and effectively. 


